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14 December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted to inform you of some offers/schemes that could enable you to better support 
your child over the Christmas Holidays. 
 
Firstly, ASDA stores are providing free meals to children across all their cafes throughout the month 
of December.  
 
This offer simply requires a child under the age of 16 to be accompanied by an adult in one of their 
cafes. There is no minimum spend requirements or restrictions on the number of children within a 
family/group, that can take advantage of this offer. 
 
Secondly, Mr Bike repair clinic in the Sovereign Shopping Centre, Boscombe, will be providing free 
bike repairs between Thursday 17 December and Saturday 19 December. 
 
This offer could greatly benefit your child if they frequently ride their bike, while also allowing them 
to continue cycling safely. 
 
For further information on this, click on the Sovereign Centre Facebook page here. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Bourne Academy 
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